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Activity Highlights  

Electronic Resource Proposals 

The CPC received 4 product proposals in FY22. After review by the committee, 1 proposal for MLA 
Handbook was accepted. 

2022 Accessibility in Libraries Forum 

This year, the committee organized and hosted the CARLI Commercial Products Committee's 2022 
Accessibility in Libraries Forum, which took place on April 6th, 2022, from 10am to 12pm.  A call for 
proposals went out in January, encouraging CARLI members to submit proposals on any accessibility 
projects and practices they’ve successfully implemented.  There were four sets of presenters from 
four different CARLI member institutions, who presented on various topics: 

● “Testing & Communicating the Accessibility Features of Ebook Platforms at UIC,” Catherine
Lantz & Ryan Lemke, University of Illinois-Chicago 

● “To Be Seen & Heard: Optelec Clearview+ Speech,” Debra J. Kakuk Smith, College of
DuPage 

● “Access and Equity via Library Policy Review,” Michele Hunt (she/her) & Sata Prescott
(he/they), Northern Illinois University 

● Accessibility in CARLI Electronic Resource Licenses,” Dan Szajna & Jenny Taylor, University
of Illinois System Offices 

Each shared information about a recent accessibility initiative in a 20-minute slide presentation and 
answered questions posed by audience members. The webinar was well-attended with 80 registrants 
for the live event.  Additionally, the webinar was recorded and a link to the recording was shared over 
the “E-Resources listserv” for those who could not attend the live session and is accessible via the 
CARLI website. 


